
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Media Contact:  
Donna Mandelbaum, KC Streetcar Authority, 816.627.2526 or 816.877.3219 
dmandelbaum@kcstreetcar.org 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
 

What: Open House public meeting for the KC Streetcar Main Street Extension.   

Why: View and comment on the proposed route to extend the KC Streetcar south on Main Street to the 
University of Missouri-Kansas City. Learn more about how it plans to integrate with bus routes and 
potential bicycle and pedestrian connections and specific streetcar stop locations.  

When: Thursday, February 21, 2019, from 4:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.  This meeting will include an overview 
presentation of the project as well as an open house format where attendees can ask specific questions 
to project team members.  Attendees are invited to arrive anytime between 4:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 

Where: Saint Paul's Episcopal Church - Parish Hall at 11 East 40th Street, Kansas City, Missouri, 64111. 
Public transit is available with Ride KC Transit.  

Who: The project management team for the KC Streetcar Main Street Extension consists of the Kansas 
City Streetcar Authority, the City of Kansas City, Missouri, and the Kansas City Area Transportation 
Authority. 

For KC Streetcar inquiries, contact Donna Mandelbaum with the KC Streetcar Authority at 816.627.2526 
(office), 816.877.3219 (cell) or by email at dmandelbaum@kcstreetcar.org. The KC Streetcar is also 
online at www.kcstreetcar.org and on Twitter (@kcstreetcar), Facebook (@kcstreetcar) and Instagram.  

### 


